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Chiton, ow Joraay OTOIE Woodward-Clyde Consultants

s 201 471-2000

212 B95-6762
Telex 133-541

21 November 1979

Mr. Edward O'Donnell, Geologist
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

NL 5650
Dear Mr. O'Donnell:

The draft report "Characterization and Classification
of geologic faults in the Appalachian foldbelt" has made a

partial round through two people in my office.

We hope you will give us another couple of weeks be-

fore we return our comments.

We are finding the report very interesting and are

pleased to be included in your review group.

Very truly yours,—
L |
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~— Noel M. Ravneberg
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